
 

 

A green dot is a single choice in one moment 

that makes our community safer! 

 

Join the others in our community who are trained in Green Dot to come together as a 

community that looks out for each other! 

Upcoming Green Dot Training: 

Friday, April 12 

           12 PM-5:30 PM 

Commons 329 

 

To register, please contact Jennifer Treger, Community Health and Safety Specialist in 

the Office of the Vice President of Student Affairs at 410-455-3797 or 

jtreger@umbc.edu.  

 

This program is sponsored by Student Affairs 

 

Green Dot is a program that teaches 

UMBC community members how to be 

active bystanders, to react and prevent 

situations that have the potential for 

violence and proactively build a culture 

that does not tolerate violence. 
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